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Silver Shekel Owners Association Board Election

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owner,

At the SSOA Annual Meeting on July 19, 2025, we will be electing members to our Board of Directors. There are four seats that will be
available for three-year terms. If you want to run for a seat on the SSOA Board, please let us know by July 12, 2025.

Of the current directors, Eric Degerberg, Marty Ferris and Kori Fox will be running for re-election and the fourth, Monica Mantegna will
not.

The Board is limited to a maximum of nine (9) members. If more than one other Association member indicates a desire to serve on the
Board, giving us more than four candidates, we will prepare ballots for a vote at the Annual Meeting on July 19.

The current Board composition:

Tom Lebsack, President - 211 Shekel Ln
Marty Ferris, Vice President - 752 Silver Circle
Ken Mace, Secretary - 361 Fairview Blvd

Nick Teverbaugh, Treasurer - 291 Shekel Ln
Tommy Jeffries - 432 Fairview Blvd

Kathy Sonnanstine - 522 Fairview Blvd
Monica Mantegna - 682 Fairview Blvd

Kori Fox - 272 Shekel Ln

Eric Degerberg - 428 Silver Circle

Please consider becoming a candidate for Director. The only requirements are to be a member in good standing of the Association and
a willingness to use your energy and talents to help the community through Board membership.

Sincerely,
Silver Shekel Board of Directors
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